
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 9/13/2017 11:56:29 AM

Subject: FW: D -- constituent -- long term care concerns

As information.
 

From: Debbie Barthe 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 11:56 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: FW: D -- constituent -- long term care concerns
 
Lilly, I happened to speak with Senator Young after we spoke, he said it would be just 
delightful if you can have someone contact Ms. Thompson directly to set up a 
meeting.
 
Her details:
 
 
Jane Page Thompson – (803) 215-8232
janepagethompson@gmail.com
 
 

From: Debbie Barthe 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 11:38 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: FW: D -- constituent -- long term care concerns
 
As discussed

From: Tom Young, Jr. [mailto:tyoung@tomyounglaw.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2017 3:45 PM
 
To: Debbie Barthe
 
Subject: D -- constituent -- long term care concerns
 
D:
 
Jane Page Thompson sent me this message – she and Karen Poteat who is a long 
term care administrator in Aiken would like to meet with the Lt. Governor or his 
designee on this issue -- pls contact his office to see how they should set up meeting:
 
Need an appointment with Lt. Gov and DHEC about SC's void in Senior care classifications for the Aging. (Long story 
As short as possible) There is Tsunami of Dementia and Alzheimer's coming and SC is not ready because we lack a 
variety of classification for Seniors. For example: a senior center is not under DHEC but a for-profit organization that 
should not be under the control and regulation of DHEC yet is because there is no classification- meaning everyone is 
forced into the DHEC regulations even if they don't apply to their business. But there are some financial benefits to 
families to have a DHEC facility but the category for Adult Day Care in SC needs to be expanded to address the various 
phases of Adult day care right now it's one size fits all when we need to be more flexible than that because new 
research shows that there are phases. I understand this is a complex topic however the governor in his pursuit to 
reduce regulatory burden on small business would be excited to see this broadening category be allowed to be 
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licensed in the state rather than not having these businesses license because of the regulatory hurdles it takes to get 
them operational
 
 
 
====================================
Senator Tom Young
South Carolina Senate District 24
Aiken County
P.O. Box 651
Aiken, South Carolina 29802
Tel: (803) 649-0000
Fax: (803) 649-7005
www.tomyoungforsenate.com
**** See Tom's website for weekly legislative updates **** =====================================
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